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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 9:29 AM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting changes for Inyo County

Lynette McIntosh (not verified) sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Lynette McIntosh 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting changes for Inyo County 
Comment or Question 
PLEASE READ MY COMMENTS BELOW DURING THE PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AT THE BOS MEETING ON DECEMBER 7th. 
As an involved citizen, I have been to several BOS zoom meetings regarding the possible redistricting maps. I have also been able to to 
be a part of informational meetings at town halls and one on one gatherings with other Inyo County citizens. After considering the many 
possible redistricting map changes...THE MAP 7 OPTION...fits the best option for our Supervisoral districts. IT HAS GOOD INTENT, 
WITHOUT DRASTIC CHANGES TO THE CURRENT DISTRICTS. MAP 7, will include a few minor changes with regard to the 
population increases. MAP 7 OPTION, ALSO KEEPS OUR LOCAL SCHOOL BOARD DISTRICTS INTACT, and they would not be 
affected , or be forced to make unnecessary changes. 
MAP 7 IS THE BEST CHOICE FOR BOS TO CONSIDER! 
Thank you for listening and consideration as you vote !  
Lynette A McIntosh  

 




